Hi parents,

Hope you all are having a great week! This is a friendly reminder that our next Ladies in Training Session is this Friday, February 17th. 

Last week's session was all about geography! The girls were given a blank map of the US and had to work together to fill in all the states. By putting their minds together (and receiving a couple of hints :)), the girls correctly identified all 50 states! It was a great challenge to see how much the girls know about their country. Check out the attached pictures to see more.

Have a great day,

Ladies in Training
[bookmark: _GoBack]
